
 
 
PSBA/Notice-075                 July 20, 2020 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

AWARENESS PROGRAMME ON REPORTING REQUIREMENT OF FINANCIAL ACCOUNTS 
UNDER COMMON REPORTING STANDARD RULES 

 
Dear Members, 
 
This refers to the Common Reporting Standard (CRS) Rules notified by the Federal Board of Revenue 
(FBR), whereby, the Stock Brokers are required to start due diligence procedures for identifying the 
reportable accounts under CRS and to make reporting thereof.  
 

*Pakistan Stock Brokers Association (PSBA) in collaboration with the Automatic Exchange of Information 

(AEOI) Zone - FBR, is conducting an awareness program for its Lahore-based members, to understand 
and ensure the reporting of accounts as required under the law.  
 
In this regard, the members, residing in Lahore, are requested to kindly attend the said session following 
the below details: 
 
DETAILS 

Date Tuesday, July 26, 2022     
Time 11:00 AM  

Venue Lahore Stock Exchange (LSE) Auditorium 

 
 
 
We look forward to the maximum participation of our members and their relevant staff. 
 
 
 
__________sd___________ 
BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 
Secretary General  
 
 
 
Cc: PSBA Website 
 
 
 
 

*The sessions for Karachi and Islamabad will be followed. 

 


